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JOE MILLER BEGINS TERM ON AALA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Joe Miller, General Counsel and V.P. Environmental for Rose Acre Farms, was recently elected 

to the American Agricultural Law Association (AALA) Board of Directors.  Mr. Miller is a 

native of Indiana. He received his B.S. in Agronomy/Animal Science from Brigham Young 

University, his M.S. in International Agriculture and Agricultural Economics from the University 

of California, Davis. He received his Juris Doctorate from the University of Arkansas, Little 

Rock. Prior to assuming his current role as General Counsel and also V.P. Environmental for 

Rose Acre Farms, he worked for American Farm Bureau doing regulatory and legislative work. 

He has been an AALA member since 1988 and has served on various planning committees for 

AALA. His legal focus has been on environmental, contracts, regulatory and legislative. 

Established in 1980, the American Agricultural Law Association is a national professional 

association serving as the premier association for agricultural law and policy professionals. Its 

mission is informing and engaging the law and policy professionals who serve all facets of the 

agricultural and food communities. For more information, visit aglaw-assn.org. 
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